
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

In February, we at East Liverpool Christian School are pleased to offer a unique opportunity to our school community, students, 

and student-athletes in particular.  Through their athletic division, Cappo Health brings comprehensive cardiovascular testing 

to high schools, colleges, universities, and sports facilities across the country.  On February 20th and 21st, ELCS will welcome 

Cappo Health to our school, where they will provide a preventative Cardiovascular Testing Program for our student athletes.   

We at ELCS strongly encourage any student, age 12 or older, who currently participates in athletics or will potentially 

participate in athletics to take advantage of this unique opportunity for preventative, non-invasive cardiovascular testing, 

designed to detect heart conditions that may put him or her at risk of a cardiac episode.   While this opportunity is intended 

for and focused on our student athletes at ELCS, appointments are open to anyone within our school community over the age 

of 12 including faculty, staff, parents, older siblings, etc.  

Per Lindsay’s Law in Ohio, our faculty, school staff, and coaching staff are trained in emergency response procedures for 

sudden cardiac arrest, including the use of AED machines which are on-hand here at ELCS and all ELCS athletic events.  

However, the testing provided by Cappo Health affords opportunity for our student athletes to identify conditions in advance, 

if they exist, and prevent a cardiac arrest before it occurs.   

According to Cappo Health, the conditions detected by these tests are not identified in normal physical exams required for 

participation in team sports or an EKG alone.  Furthermore, athletes who have suffered sudden cardiac arrest due to these 

unidentified conditions typically were completely asymptomatic prior to the cardiac event.  These tests are designed to detect 

these conditions and provide what could be lifesaving information. 

Please carefully read the attached information then schedule an appointment for your child’s cardiovascular testing and 

complete the necessary consent form by scanning the QR Code and visiting the website(s) below.  All testing will be done on 

site here at ELCS.  Student privacy and confidentiality will be maintained at all times.  Any significant findings will be 

communicated immediately; detailed results will be received within three weeks of your child’s appointment.  Please note, we 

must secure thirty appointments at minimum in order for Cappo Health to provide this service.  If we do not reach the 

required minimum, all appointments will be cancelled.   

Best regards,  

 

Peggy Bouscher 

Principal, East Liverpool Christian School 
 

Step 1:  Scan the QR Code or visit the website below to register for cardiovascular testing.  

 

                           http://go.cappohealth.com/fmi/webd/East%20Liverpool%20Christian%20School 

 

Step 2:  Visit the website below to complete the consent form after you have registered your student-athlete. 

https://cappohealth.com/registration/ 

http://go.cappohealth.com/fmi/webd/East%20Liverpool%20Christian%20School
https://cappohealth.com/registration/

